
MINNESOTA HISTORICAL & 
CULTURAL HERITAGE GRANTS 

November 21, 2014 

Rodney Blank 

City of Hokah 

PO Box 311 

Hokah, MN 55941 

RE: Grant Number: 1410-05615 

Dear Mr. Blank: 

It is my pleasure to let you know that the Minnesota Historical Society has awarded a Minnesota 

Historical & Cultural Heritage Grant in the amount of $10,000 to the City of Hokah for the Hokah 

Municipal Building (City Hall) Conditions Assessment project. The Society's Executive Council approved 

this project. 

You will receive information about the specific requirements associated with the grant in the coming 

weeks. One word of caution—work on the project must not commence until the grant agreements have 

been received and authorized by the Grants Office. 

The Society is honored to support your efforts to preserve our state's heritage. If you have questions 

about any aspect of your grant award, please feel free to call Melinda Hutchinson in the Grants Office at 

651-259-3459. 

Best wishes for your success with the project ahead. 

Sincerely, 

Andrea Kajer 

Deputy Director, External Relations 

Minnesota Historical Society 

AK:mh 

cc: Barbara Bissen, Project Director 

Minnesota Historical Society, 345 Kellogg Boulevard West, Saint Paul, Minnesota 55102 
651-259-3000 • 888-727-8386 • legacy.mnhs.org/grants .  
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